
 
 

 

Monday 15th November 2021 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
I am delighted to tell you that Starfish class have worked so hard this term, that they have filled our class 
treasure chest with more than a hundred coins for their good work! 
 
I have spoken to the class about what they would like their treat to be, and they have decided they would 
like to have a movie afternoon whilst wearing pyjamas. I will provide salted popcorn and children are 
allowed to bring 1 healthy snack with their name on. We will celebrate our class treat on Wednesday 17th 
November 2021.    
 
Children are welcome to bring in pyjamas or a change of clothes of their choice for the movie if they want 
to. 
 
Please note that the children are responsible for their belongings at all times. Any clothes brought in 
should come in a labelled bag and stay on their pegs until they change. Snacks can go in the snack box at 
school.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss K Moffat   
 

         
 
  
 


